Construction

Activity Notice #15

The Cape Cod Regional Transit Authority (CCRTA) is in the process of improving the Hyannis Transportation
Center site to better serve our patrons. The CCRTA will be providing regular updates of any alternate
pedestrian and/or bus patterns on our website and social media, as well as posted signs throughout the
Hyannis Transportation Center property.

Dates: Week of April 22, 2019

Work Hours: Work activity will occur in the hours covering 7 AM to 7 PM.

Work Activity: Electrical subcontractor will have ongoing electrical work within the fenced
in area, including trenching for conduit and setting light post base. In addition, solar
construction activities will continue throughout the week (4/22 — 4/26/19). Contractor will
be grading the area under the canopy and surrounding area (4/22 - 4/23/19). Contractor will
be paving the “binder course” under the bus canopy and surrounding area (4/24/19).
Contractor will be grading sidewalks under bus canopy area, as well as areas directly north
and east of the HTC building (4/25 — 4/26/19).

Important Note: Beginning May 6, 2019, the CCRTA will no longer offer free parking in the
long-term parking lots. Parking fees will be reinstituted on May 6™ in accordance with
CCRTA’s published parking rates.

Impact to Riders: This phase of the Hyannis Transportation Center construction activity will have some

impact to pedestrian and bus traffic. Any disruptions that may arise from this phase of the construction
project will be posted and communicated through the CCRTA Information Booth public announcements.

Please direct any questions or concerns to:
Scott Swiniarski, Facilities Manager
Cape Cod Regional Transit Authority

508-775-8504
sswiniarski@capecodrta.org







